
 

 

 

Safe Routes to School Pre-Application Meeting 

The Division of Local Aid in collaboration with SJTPO, DVRPC & NJTPA will be 

offering One-on-One Pre-Application meetings for the Safe Routes to School grant 

program. LPAs wishing to discuss a potential SRTS project may contact the Local 

Aid Resource Center to schedule a meeting. 

Email: DOT-LocalAIDResourceCenter@dot.nj.gov 

Call: (609) 649-9395 
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